
National Archives and Records Administration 

8601 Adelphi Road 
College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 

July 25, 2001 

Jerry McKnight 

5439 Shookstown Rd. 

Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. McKnight: 

This is in reference to your service order for photographic prints from the JFK Assassination Records 
Collection. 

We have enclosed the prints that you requested, Warren Commission Exhibit 900 and Shaneyfelt 
Exhibit 24A. Please note that Warren Commission Exhibit 900 may have a copyright concern. We 
have a note in our files that indicates Associated Press has the copyright for this photograph. By law, 
NARA can provide single copy prints of the photographs in our collection for reference use. If a 
researcher decides to publish a photograph or use a photograph in a broadcast program, it is his or 
her responsibility to determine if the photograph is protected under copyright law. 

Sincerely, 

Wa tx a 

MATT FULGHAM 

Archivist 

Special Access and FOIA Staff 

Enclosures 

NARA’s web site is http://www.nara.gov


